
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
RESCHEDULING OF THE NEXT QUARTERLY CONSULTATION 
MEETINGS TO 30 NOVEMBER 2010 
  
Following the announcement on 12 October that the Office for Budget 
Responsibility's Autumn Forecast will be published on 29 November and the 
possibility that there will be a consequent revision to the DMO's financing 
remit for 2010-11 also announced on that date, the DMO is today announcing 
that the next quarterly consultation meetings with gilt market participants will 
be rescheduled from Monday 22nd November to Tuesday 30 November.  
 
The agendas for the meetings will be published at 3.30pm on Tuesday 23 
November and the DMO will announce details of the Q4 gilt operations 
calendar at 3.30pm on Friday 3 December. 
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